
R.G.O. Middleharnis  

To whom it may concern, 

We were very pleased with Mr. Roland Stockton's visit to our school on the day we were 

celebrating the Day of the English Language.  

Our students heard very interesting stories and watched a riveting presentation about The 

United Kingdom and the English-Speaking World prepared by Mr. Stockton for the day. 

Our pupils had the opportunity of interacting with this native speaker who was willing to 

answer all the questions they had about his exciting life and experiences.  

Mr. Stockton's presence contributed to a very successful Day of the English Language at our 

school.  

We will certainly invite him again next year. 

Mirta Pérez-Ordoñez  

English Teacher 
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